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The first House meeting of the session 2021-22, was conducted on 17th

April 2021, Saturday on a virtual platform of Microsoft Teams

Application. It started with assembly which was conducted by the house-

mistresses. The teacher in-charges addressed the students and told about

the significance of such Hose-Meetings.

In primary wing PPT was shown to the students containing information

about their respective houses, followed by few interesting activities

planned by teachers.

Students were briefed about the upcoming activities and competition and

asked to prepare themselves for these activities and to participate in large

number.

All the houses have decided to take their best foot forward this year and 

compete with each other with true spirit and are ready for the best output.

“Unity is strength. . . when there is teamwork and 

collaboration, wonderful things can be achieved.” 




















